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Holiday Circular 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Subject: School Closure on Second Saturday 
 
We hope this circular finds you and your family in good health and spirits. We would like to 
inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow, 13th April, 2024 on account of the 
Second Saturday of the month. 
 
We kindly request parents to take note of this closure and make necessary arrangements for 
their child's care and supervision on the aforementioned day. 
 
Regular classes will resume as per schedule on 15th April, 2024(Monday) . We appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Vikas Yadav 
Academic Director 
Dronacharya Sr. Sec. School 
 
 


